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Merrimack School Board Special Meeting 

Merrimack School District 

School Administrative Unit #26 

July 25, 2017 

Brentwood School in Merrimack 

 

Present:  Chair Barnes, Vice Chair Schneider, Board Members Guagliumi, Thompson and 

Schoenfeld.  Also present were Superintendent Chiafery, Assistant Superintendent for Business 

Shevenell and Director of Maintenance Touseau. 

 

Hosting the tour was SERESC Executive Director, Paul Hebert and SERESC Director of 

Technology and Facilities, Gary Bouchard. 

 

Mr. Hebert and Mr. Bouchard conducted a tour of the Brentwood School facility and its grounds 

for board members from 8:00 a.m. to 8:40 a.m. 


